
Sayyid Al-Hakeem to Electricity Minister: We commend achievements, but it
does not meet ambitions

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met on Wednesday evening 9/11/2022 with

Minister of Electricity, His Excellency Mr. Ziad Ali Fadhil, and blessed the Minister with the

confidence of the parliament, wishing him success in his mission, Stressing the importance of

improving the realities of the electric power system, as well as commending the high level of

production, H.E. said that, although it was important, it did not meet ambition.

Sayyid Al-Hakeem called to develop all sectors, such as production, transport, distribution,

and taxation, the promotion of a culture of rationalization, the importance of involving the

private sector, and giving it sufficient space to contribute to the provision of the service.

H.E. stressed the sustainability of clean energy work and the diversification of its sources.


